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A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR 
We would like to wish all our readers best wishes for 2018, and take 
this opportunity for thanking all those who help and support Parish 
News. That includes our advertisers, our sponsors, and those who 

deliver the magazines to households 

 

 

Our sponsor for this edition of Parish News is  

The Winser Family 

We are very grateful to all our sponsors who help us to cover 
our production costs. 

 

Parish News Committee 
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Remembering Ken Gee, aged 86 years 

I would like to thank the many of you who sent cards and messages 
after Kenõs passing on 10th December. It was a great comfort to me 
that he was remembered as a man who enjoyed helping with 
everything in the village. 

My sincere thanks to the staff of St Maryõs home, who cared for Ken 
in his last weeks with such kindness. Their help and comfort to my 
family in those last days were more than we could have expected. 

Diana Gee 

 

 

 

Thank you 

I would like to say a big thank you to everyone for their cards and 
good wishes while I was in hospital/convalescing and for all the help 
and concern that was shown to Robin. 

I would also like to thank Violet for all her help in arranging SO many 
Community Car trips for appointments, and to all the kind drivers 
who give up their time. 

Further thanks go to my wonderful neighbour ñ Linda Bryan has 
gone  above and beyond, visiting me, taking me out and, also, since I 
have been home, collecting prescriptions, picking up shopping and 
myriad other small kindnesses. 

Wishing everyone a happy and healthy 2018, 

Kathie Steel 
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HAND-MADE WINDOWS 
DOORS, KITCHENS 
AND FURNITURE 

 

EVERYONE IS TALKING ABOUT 

JAMIEõS HAND MADE WOODWORK 

TELEPHONE JAMIE ON 

01953 860 933 
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St Maryõs Christmas Fete 

We would like to thank everyone who came to our Christmas fete. 
We raised Ã208 for the residentsõ fund.  

Thank you to Jean Howling and everyone from the Methodist Chapel 
for donating all the cups and saucers ñ it was very much 
appreciated.  

Happy New Year from everyone at St Mary's Residential Home! 

Melanie Green 

 

 

Village Hall Clear-up Day 

The Trustees are holding a clear up and general tidy up in the 
Village Hall on Saturday 20th January between 9am and 1pm. We 
would appreciate it if representatives from organisations could 
come along and help in any way you can, and if you have any 
surplus items to dispose of there will be a skip in the car park on 
the day. Please note, the skip is ONLY for items from the Hall.  

Clive Rush, NB Village Hall Trust 

 

 

Donõt Forget... 

New Buckenham Players AGM is on Sunday 14th January at 11am in 
the Village Hall. Refreshments will be available, and this an 
important event as we need new faces on the Committee, we need 
ideas for future productions, and we would like to welcome anyone 
who would like to join us to act, help with stage and scenery, 
costumes, etc. 

Michael Boswell, for the NB Players Committee 
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